
 

 

 

 

 

  
 TWO IMPORTANT FINANCIAL EVENTS 

For Parents and Seniors of Nipomo High School 
~ Class of 2014 ~ 

 

Monday, December 9, 2013 (6:30-8:30 pm) 
Nipomo High School Forum   
 

All seniors and their parents are encouraged to attend the meeting in the 
Forum.  The financial aid process will be covered in detail, with special 
emphasis on the FAFSA (Free Application for Federal Student Aid) and the Cal 
Grant.  Don’t miss this very informative presentation by Counselors Mr. Hubbell 
and Mrs. Lewis.   
 
 

Thursday, February 13, 2014 (4:00-8:00 pm) 
Nipomo High School Library 
 

Cash For College Night – All students who attend with a parent can finish 
their FAFSA on this night with help from financial aid experts.  High school 
seniors who participate in Cash for College workshops will be considered for a 
bonus $1,000 scholarship!   
 
Financial Aid – It all starts with the FAFSA.  All NHS seniors are encouraged to 
complete the FAFSA between January 1 and March 2, 2014.  The student 
and one parent must apply for a PIN to electronically sign the FAFSA 
application.  Apply at: www.pin.ed.gov 
 
For more information, visit this website: www.fafsa.ed.gov  
 

 

http://www.pin.ed.gov/
http://www.fafsa.ed.gov/

